
WTPR BASKETBALL ADVISORY BOARD 
 9/26/2018 7:30 PM |Senior Center 

In Attendance 

 Greg Fath, Maria Giangiulio, Marc Rossi,  Jim Usilton, George Eggers, Stephanie Chambers,  Matt McKenna, Frank 
Gerace, Paul Smith, Jim Hinkle, Dennis Coyle 

Approval of Minutes 

The June minutes were made available to the attendees through emails/paper copies.  Motion to accept minutes 
(Maria G.), Seconded (Greg F.) and Passed.  

Program Update 

Maureen Homan is our scheduler, Greg and Matt will set up to pay her the stipend 

Registrations to date are at 140. Mass emails continue to go out 

Late Registrations will start November 1st with a late fee of $10 

Imperative that all coaches are Megan Law Certified this year. It is the LC’s job to make sure each coach is up to 
date on certification 

SAB has approved our bylaws and our new members 

For personal reasons, Steve Nicolella is resigning from the Girl’s Intramural position.  For now, Marc and Maria will 
share the duties for the season or until another replacement can be named.   

 

Finances/Scholarships 

The Booster Club and Trust Account finances were distributed by Greg Fath.  Greg and Matt McKenna will meet 
this week to transfer the books and account over to Matt.  

Roy Goodridge Award 

Motion was made to accept Mary Schneider and Kathy Wentzel as the 2 candidates this year. That was seconded 
and unanimously passed. Greg will contact both of them and ask they attend the September 26th meeting.  

Referee 

Marc Rossi reported for Steve Clark that the summer league went well. Draft was used which helped in making 
sure teams were at the same playing level.  
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Boys Travel – Because baseball decided to move its tryout date to the 2nd weekend in October, (In years past baseball 
held their tryout dates the last two weeks of the month).  Jim had to maneuver dates for basketball tryouts so that 
they would not conflict with the spring sport of baseball.  Those dates have been confirmed and okayed with 
baseball.  Gym has been secured for tryouts.  

Boys Intramural – Frank (13-18), Paul (9-12) and Dennis (5-8) are reaching out to latest LC’s for ratings  

Girls Travel – George is still waiting to hear back for gym time for tryouts.  Marc will send an email out to Lisa 
Collins about gym time.   

Travel would like to know if a hyperlink could be added to website that would direct people straight to Travel 
signups.  People are finding Blue Sombrero confusing and not able to access the Travel sign ups.  

New Business 

Donna Costa would like to hold a free clinic for girls (K-8th grade) in October.  Marc suggested a later date 

 

Next Meeting  

TBD, Senior Center 

 

 


